Good evening students and parents, tomorrow we begin our Spring FSA testing.  FSA Writing will begin tomorrow with 10th grade students.  The writing assessment is one 120 minute session and each 10th grade student has been assigned a testing day.  

Students in grade 10 were informed of their testing date last week and informational letters were sent home on Friday. A list of 10th grade testing dates has been posted outside of Student Services. 

Students in grade 9 will receive their testing date this week and they will begin testing this Friday, March 4th.  

Please talk with your students about the importance of the FSA assessments, ask them if they know when they are testing and make sure they come to school rested and prepared on the day of their assessment.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Students will receive a free breakfast voucher from their English teacher the day before they test to be used on the morning of testing during breakfast in the cafeteria.  Thank you and have a good evening. 
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